Barnwell County Career Center
5214 Reynolds Road
Blackville, SC 29817

BCCC Board Meeting Minutes
Regular Meeting
David Augustine November 20, 2023 Telephone (803) 259-5512
Director 6:00 PM Fax (803) 541-4701
Board Members Present: Ex Officio Members Present:
Mrs. Becky Huggins by Phone None

Mr. David Reuis

Mrs. Cathy Smith

Mrs. Shelby Broomfield
Mrs. Felicia Devore

Also Present: Mr. David Augustine, Director and Mrs. Angela Overton, Business Manager.
Mr. Reuis called the meeting to order.
Mr. Augustine gave the invocation and led the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Director advised the Board that the media had been given notice of the meeting in compliance
with the freedom of information act and a notice had been posted at the Center.

Mrs. Devore made a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Mrs. Smith made a second. The
motion carried.

There were no comments from the public.

Mrs. Smith made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 16, 2023 meeting. Mrs. Devore
made a second. The motion carried.

Mr. Rod Dooley presented the audit for FY 23. He stated that there are no material weaknesses to
report and that the Career Center had a clean audit and unmodified opinion.

Mrs. Devore made a motion to approve the 3™ reading of new policy JLCDB: Use of Life Saving
Medications. Mrs. Broomfield made a second. The motion carried.

Mrs. Broomfield made a motion to approve a staff incentive for each employee. Mrs. Devore made
a second. The motion carried.
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The Director stated that on October 25" the Mechatronics and Auto Tech students had the
opportunity to tour the Savannah River Site. He stated that the students were able to see the site
and see the scope of work that goes on in some of the maintenance areas.

The Director stated that Ag students attended the National FFA Conference in Indiana from
October 31% to November 4. He stated that it was a great experience for the students to see
the huge national convention with over 100,000 students from all of the United Stated and
Puerto Rico.

The Director stated that on November 15™ Career Day took place at the Career Center. He
stated that various businesses came and presented to the students. The students were able to
walk around and speak to various businesses to gain an understanding of what they do for a

living.

The next regular schedule Board meeting was scheduled for Monday, January 22, 2024 at 6:00pm.
The meeting will be conducted in person unless a change is needed.

With a motion from Mrs. Devore and a second by Mrs. Broomfield, the meeting was adjourned at
6:34.
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